
 

 

 
 
 
 

28th June 2023 
 

Coffee Morning 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you to attend a coffee morning at Pendle Community High School on Thursday 

13th July from 9.30am - 10.30am. We are intending to run some courses and information events next year 

for parents/carers and this is an opportunity for you to let us know which ones you would find helpful. We 

will also share with you some information about the cygnet course for parents of ASD pupils.  

If you would like to attend the coffee morning, please return the slip below. We look forward to seeing 

you. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Jenny Nelson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Coffee Morning - 13th July (Return to J Nelson) 

STUDENT NAME  

PARENT NAME  

☐ I will be attending the coffee morning on 13th July. 

SIGNED  DATE  
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